
F.L.A.G. MEETING MINUTES 
Wednesday, March 6, 2013 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:36pm by President, Jeni Kastner.  

Members reviewed minutes from the February 6, 2013 meeting.  

There were 5 parents in attendance. 

 

Treasurers Report: Our current cash balance is $19,092.33.  Disbursements since last meeting total $10,209.44.  

Jeni Kastner made a motion to approve the disbursements since the last meeting.  Motion seconded by Karen Isslemann.  

Disbursements approved.  Remaining account balance $11,062.60. 

 

Discussions took place on how FLAG should disburse remaining funds.  Some ideas discussed were new movie screen, 

walkie talkies, wall matts in gym, floor matts for movie night, light panels for outdoor sign.  Jeni Kastner made a motion 

to purchase walkie talkies up to $200.  These can be used for fundraising events and for school staff.  Karen Isselmann 

seconded the motion. 

  

Committee Updates:  
Aluminum Can Drive: Christina Klusman reported Mrs. Klenner approached her to discuss having a competition to see 

who could bring in the most aluminum during earth week.  FLAG decided we didn’t have enough information to determine 

who would be actually involved in this.  Just middle school, all school or only one grade.  FLAG determined we will be 

staying with our two week drive in May around Field Day.  Mrs. Klenner can run with a competition if she chooses.  

Christina will be putting information in the school flyer.  

 

Box Tops: Brenda Ohm reported totals as of last pick up are 4K – 312, 5K – 381, 1st – 835, 2nd – 871, 3rd – 1292, 4th – 

2234, 5th – 1655.  The second submission for reimbursement this year was sent in.  We will receive a reimbursement 

check in April for $630.60.  There will still be 2-3 more collections this year to determine the pizza and ice cream 

party winners. 

 

Labels for Education:  No report.   

 

Coke Rewards: Kathy Davies reported the total donated in the school account is 55.   We currently have 7,951 points 

in holding waiting to be donated.  Some points were redeemed for items in 4K and Phy Ed. 

 

Entertainment Books: No report. 

 

Field Day:  Heather Barrie asked if she could use the mini water bottles she bought for athletics for Field Day.  

FLAG has no issue with this as long as it is ok with athletics too.  Heather has a $200 budget for Field Day to purchase 

snacks. 

 

School Calendar:  No report. 

 

School Directory: No report. 

 

Garden: No report. 

  

Market Day: January’s profit was $63. 

 

Milk Caps:  No report.  

 



Bilda’s Nights:  Bilda’s has donated $300 so far to FLAG this year.  The February fundraiser did not happen due to 

some confusion on the date.   April 18 will be our next fundraiser at Bilda’s.  

 

Movie Night: FLAG is still looking for a coordinator for next school year. 

 

Open House:  No report. 

 

School Apparel: Mom/Dad and staff school shirt orders are in.  43 were ordered.  Also 12 orders came in for student 

items. 

 

School Pak: No report. 

 

SCRIP: No report. 

 

Rummage Sale: Karen Isselmann reported the sale will be March 23, 8am-2pm in the school gym.  Signs are up around 

the area.  We need volunteers to help run the drop off times, sale and bake goodies.  We also need shopping bags and 

newspapers.  If you have any of these items, please drop off at school during the scheduled rummage sale drop off 

times. 

 

Scholarship: No report. 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week: Suzanne Heinrich reported she is researching gift items for teachers and staff.  

Schedule that week is as follows:  Monday – breakfast, Tuesday – teacher/staff gifts, Wednesday – dessert, Thursday 

– chair massages. Friday – soup/salad lunch. 

 

 

Old Business:  
 

 

New Business: 
 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm 

 

Future Agenda Items:  

 

NEXT MEETING Wednesday, April 10 @ 6:30pm  

in the Face Room. 
Everyone is a part of FLAG, please join us! 


